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City Clerk’s Department • Bureau du greffier

December 10, 2002

File TT-2 (Vol. 12)

Mr. B. D. MacBride
Director
Water and Waste Department

Updated Status of Wastewater Related Pollution Prevention Plans in Preparation for
Upcoming Clean Environment Commission Hearings

I enclose for your attention, copy of the December 10, 2002 Council decision with respect to the
above-note matter - Item 2 of the Report of the Standing Policy Committee on Public Works
dated November 19, 2002.

The complete administrative report can be accessed in Council’s Minutes via the City Clerk’s
Department Decision Making Information System (DMIS).

Should you require further information, please contact Bonnie Greschuk, Clerk, Standing Policy
Committee on Public Works at 986-2483.

Richard Kachur
City Clerk

BG/bar

Enclosure

c Mr. M.A. Shkolny, P.Eng., Manager of Engineering, Water and Waste Department
Mr. N.T. Szoke, P.Eng., Senior Wastewater Facilities Planning Engineer, Water and

Waste Department
Mr. A. Cowan, Environmental Coordinator, EPC Secretariat


